WHY?

That's a good question! Our current curriculum
is very good. We graduate exemplary MDs year
after year so one may ask “why change it?”

The thing is, there have been a lot of changes to
health care since we last renewed our curriculum
in 1997 and to meet the future needs of the
British Columbian population, we needed to
make some changes.

Based on the recommendations made in a
number of influential reports on the future

of medical health in Canada, the Faculty of
Medicine at UBC initiated the Dean’s Task Force
on Curriculum Renewal to review our curriculum.

Our renewed curriculum embraces all of these
recommendations, in addition to addressing
previous accreditation feedback.

The curriculum has been designed to increase
flexibility of learning for students; embed
opportunities for inter-professional education;
and move towards a competency-based,
spiraled, integrated educational approach.

The end goal of Curriculum Renewal is to
produce Doctor of Medicine graduates who
will meet both the current and future health
care needs of British Columbians.

UBC Faculty of Medicine’s
Island Medical Program

CONTACTS
We want to help!

For information on faculty development
courses we have put together to help prepare
you for the changes ahead, please contact:

Ashley Hrenyk

Faculty Development Support
Island Medical Program
facdev@uvic.ca

For detailed information on how Curriculum
Renewal impacts you, please contact:

Jennifer MacMillan
Program Manager Year 1&2
Island Medical Program
jmacm@uvic.ca

Lynne Fisher

Program Manager Year 3&4
Island Medical Program
lifisher@uvic.ca

For general information, please contact:
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WHO?

Everyone involved in the Island Medical Program
will get to participate in the renewed curriculum.

Teachers in particular, whether a tutor, session
instructor or preceptor, play a key role in the
transformation of the MD Undergraduate Program.

For tutors you will move from problem-based
learning to case-based learning, and have increased
opportunity to provide formative feedback and
assessment for student learning.

For session instructors you will have more clarity
around how your lecture fits within the overall
curriculum.

For family practice preceptors and clinical
skills tutors you will have increased opportunity
to provide formative feedback and assessment
for student learning.

New courses in Year 1

New assessment formats in Year 1



